BOONE COUNTY, MISSOURI
Request for Proposal #: 48-31AUG15 — MDC/GPS Vehicle Tracking and Fleet
Management System

ADDENDUM #4 - Issued August 28, 2015

This addendum is issued in accordance with the RFP Response Page in the Request for Proposal and is
hereby incorporated into and made a part of the Request for Proposal documents. Respondents are
reminded that receipt of this addendum should be acknowledged and submitted with Respondent’s
Response Form.

Specifications for the above noted Request for Proposal and the work covered thereby are herein modified
as follows, and except as set forth herein, otherwise remain unchanged and in full force and effect.

1) The County received the following question:
How many FORCE controllers do you have verses Freedom systems?

Twelve (12) trucks will have the Freedom systems and four (4) trucks will have Force

///

Cheli Haley,
Buyer

RESPONDENT has examined Addendum #3 to Request for Proposal #: 48-3/4UG15 — MDC/GPS
Vehicle Tracking and Fleet Management System, receipt of which is hereby acknowledged:

Company Name:

Address:

Phone Number: Fax Number:

E-mail:

Authorized Representative Signature:

Authorized Representative Printed Name:

RFP #: 48-31AUGIS5 8/28/15




